From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 September 2012 15:45
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/01212/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:44 PM on 12 Sep 2012 from Mr Gordon Kelman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Variation of condition 16 of 06/00967/OUT to allow the construction of an additional 100 dwellings 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gordon Kelman

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford OX1 1NE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	If the additional 100 dwelling increases the impermeable area on the development, this will have an inpact on surface water and we would therefore need to see the drainage proposals to deal with increased volumes of surface water.


